
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 
MIMAROPA Region

MAR 0 7 2323

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA Region
1515 by the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The ARD, Technical Service Division

The OIC, PENR Officer

REPORT ON THE CY 2021 ENGP SITES AFFECTED BY 
FIRE INCIDENT UNDER CENRO SABLAYAN, 
OCCIDENTAL MINDORO JURISDICTION.

Forward is the memorandum dated February 28, 2023 from CENRO Sablayan, 
Occidental Mindoro together with pertinent documents relative to the above-mentioned 
subject. As reported, there are 5 ENGP partners (family approached) totally damaged by fire 
of their plantation area with estimated cost of Seven Hundred Ninety-One Thousand andl Two 
Hundred Pesos (P971,200.00)

For information and further instruction.

CC: COA-Resident Auditor 
PENRO Accountant

TANADA

TSD/CDS:03/6/ /2023

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
E-mail: tsdoccmin042@gmail.com / penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph

mailto:tsdoccmin042@gmail.com
mailto:penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph



































